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Omaha Pubik Power District

444 South 16th Street Mail
OrnWa Nebrana 68102 2247

402/636 2000
December 14, 1990
LIC 90-0909

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Mail Station Pl 137
Washingten, DC 20555

References: 1. Docket No. 50 2A5
2. Letter from OPPD (K. J. Morris) to NRC (Document Control

Desk) dated December 1, 1989 (LIC 89 ll39)

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: Withdrawal of Application for Amendment of Operating License

Omaha Public Power District (0 PPD) submitted in Reference 2 an application for
amendment of facility Operating License No. DPR 40. As a result of discussions
with the NRC Project Manager Project Directorate IV, OPPD respectfully
requests that this application be withdrawn.

Should you have any questions, or need additional information, please do not
hesitate to contact me or members of my staff.

Sincerely,

46 ,M. Id-E
W. G, Gates
Division Manager
Nuclear Operations

WGG/sel

c: LeBoeuf, Lamb, Leiby & MacRae
R. D. Martin, NRC Regional Administrator, Region IV
W. C. Walker, NRC Project Manager
R. P. Mullikin, NRC Senior Resident inspector
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